
OLA - INTERNATIONAL PREPARATION FOR FINAL VOWS  - LAGOS 2014 

  
Maryland, Lagos. 

                                                                                                       4th July, 2014 
                

 Dear sisters, 

        Greetings from Lagos, Nigeria! We earnestly thank you for organizing this course in 
preparation for final vows for us. We were warmly welcomed by the Provincial Superior of the 
province of Nigeria, Sr. Assumpta Mordi and her Council. She gave us informations about the 
country and the sisters of Our Lady of Apostles in Nigeria. 
        We had our opening mass on Tuesday, 1st July, 2014 at the Chapel in Maryland. During the 
Mass, each participant presented a symbol to represent her life. Sixteen of us are present from 
different Provinces; four sisters from Ghana, six sisters from Francophone Province, one sister 
from Argentina, one from Lebanon and four from Nigeria. So far, the program is enriching. We 
have done presentations of our mission in our various countries and that of Holland and Canada. 

        Dear sisters, we implore you to keep us in your prayers that God may see us through. 

                                                                                                                Thank You, 

Our sisters. 
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